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Southwest Harbor,Maine

Southwest Harbor, Fire Department

Early Completion and within budget provides a
building solution.

The town of Southwest Harbor knew the criteria needed for a new fire
station, but as is so often the case, they were working within very strict
budget requirements. Sheridan met with the town selectmen, the fire
department and local residents and through a creative team effort and
value engineering were able to meet budget and break ground on this
9,840 square foot facility. .

The Sheridan Corporation provided a facility to include 5 apparatus bays
with a custom designed exhaust mitigation system, meeting and office
areas, with a dispatch and lobby area and a workshop area including a
storage and repair area for the town’s antique fire engine. The Sheridan
Corporation’s design-build philosophy resulted in a facility any town would
be proud of and was completed early and within the town’s budget.
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